
 GRADUATE COUNCIL 
 Minutes of the Meeting of February 4, 2014 
 3:30 p.m., Room 207 of the Guillot University Center 
 

 
The Graduate Council met at 3:30 p.m. on Tuesday, February 4, 2014, in Room 207 of 

the Guillot University Center.  Dr. Lee Renfroe, Chairperson, presided.  The following members 
were present:  Dr. Lynn Aquadro, Dr. Birdie Bailey, Ms. Melissa Bolton, Mr. Ryan Caldwell, 
Dr. Wendy Darby, Dr. Melvin Davis, Dr. Brett King, Dr. Donna Lefort, Dr. Sandra Loew, Mr. 
Van Lomenick, Dr. Jim Riser, and Dr. John Thornell.  Attending as guests were:  Jeff Bibbee, 
Paulette Alexander, Tom Coates, and Terry Richardson. 
 
Approval of the minutes of the meeting of January 16, 2014 
 
 Dr. Darby moved approval and Ms. Bolton seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of Biology for the addition of BI 200W or 
similar course as prerequisite to BI 521 and 523 – tabled from 1-16-14 meeting 
 
 Dr. Riser moved approval and Dr. Darby seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of Counselor Education to replace ED 601 in 
the M.A.Ed. School Counseling curriculum with CHD 601 
 
 Dr. Darby moved approval and Ms. Bolton seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Consideration of the request from the Department of Secondary Education for new course: ED 
540 
 
 This item was removed from the agenda since the College of Education and Human 
Sciences discovered it had been approved at the July 2013 meeting. 
 




